
 

 

Friday 29th September  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are thrilled to share some exciting news regarding new opportunities for our children. Starting 
next week, we are introducing a range of extra-curricular clubs that will take place during lunchtime 
and after school, all at no cost. 
 
These clubs have been designed to provide a space for our children to explore their interests, 
develop new skills and build friendships outside of their classroom setting. We believe that these 
activities will not only enrich their overall school experience but also contribute to their personal 
growth and well-rounded education. 
 
The lunchtime clubs will include options such as: 

• Board game club 

• Gardening club 

• Lego club 

• Drawing club 
 
Our after-school sports clubs will continue to run on Monday and Wednesday. Netball and 
computing club will also begin after half term. More information will be sent closer to the time.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
   
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs M Cuthbert 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


